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MEMORANDUM FOR: Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Engineering and

Technical Inspection
Region I

FROM: G. Wayne Kerr, Director
Office of State Programs

SUBJECT: REPORT OF IMPROPER HANDLING 0F RADIOGRAPHY
SOURCES

We have received your memorandum dated January 14, 1982 regarding improper
handling of radiography sources. We have infomed the Agreement States of
this incident, because their licensees may receive shipments as described
in the Automation Industries letter.

Thank you for alerting us to the problem.
_

G. Wayne Kerr, Director
Office of State Programs
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